
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Autumn 1 Newsletter 
Mrs Warner, Miss Frankland, Mrs Young, Mrs Woodier and Miss Hart 

Welcome back to the new Autumn term. We hope you 

had a relaxing break and enjoyed the warm weather. 

The children have settled into their new classes very 

well and are already working hard.  

This is just a note to let you know what we are up to 

this term.  

P.E – PE will take place on a Monday afternoon, PE kits 

have been provided by school this year however we do 

ask if you haven’t already could you please provide PE 

shoes. For reasons of safety, jewellery should not be 

worn for school and must be removed please.   

Homework - Homework will be sent home each 

Thursday and is expected to be handed in the 

following Thursday. 

Spellings – Spellings will be given out on a Thursday 

and tested the following Thursday. They are tricky, 

and your child will need lots of practice!  

Read-a-long We would like to invite you to spend 

some time reading with your child in school at our 

weekly Read-a-Long. Every Wednesday afternoon 

from 2:45pm in the Year 3 classrooms. 

 

Our Context for Learning topic 

this term is called ‘Flow’. The 

children will be doing lots of work 

about rivers, in particular the 

River Tees.  

 

In Science, the children will be 

learning about Forces and 

Magnets.  

 

This year each class will be 

inviting you to a class assembly to 

give you a look at what wonderful 

work the children have been 

completing. Miss Frankland’s class 

assembly will be at 2:30pm on the 

22nd September. Mrs Warner’s 

class assembly will be after half 

term on the 24th November.  

 

What can you be doing to help? 

· Support your child when practising their weekly 

spellings  

· Listen to your child read for recommended 15 

minutes per day and ask them questions about 

what they have read to you 

· Encourage your child to talk about their learning 

and interesting ideas from their school day. 

 
 


